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IMPH Director’s Note 

 

Dear Alumni 

I hope this newsletter finds you well and that you will enjoy the trip down memory 

lane.  This summer finds us fighting mainly with the weather, with temperatures 

soaring here as well as in other parts of the world. It is a great contrast to the sum-

mer of uncertainty and fear that we experienced last year. That being said, I recog-

nize that there is conflict in many of the places where you are living and working and 

we pray for your safety. 

Our IMPH students are furiously working at finishing their theses and papers. It has 

been a wonderful year for the IMPH with many memorable visits and celebrations. 

The class will soon be holding their graduation (our 40th!) and it promises to be every 

bit as colorful and enjoyable as the ceremonies in which you all took part.  

The world is also celebrating a giant victory this summer. According to the New York 

Times, August 11, 2015 marked one year since the last reported case of polio in Afri-

ca! This is a remarkable achievement and I solute all IMPH alumni who have been 

part of this effort in Africa and elsewhere. Our wish is that no more children become 

paralyzed or die from this devastating illness, and that we move on to prevent un-

timely death and disability from other preventable causes. 

 We are close to our New Year so I wish you all  a productive and enjoyable year, de-

riving satisfaction from your work and strength and sustenance from your families 

and friends. 

 

Shana Tova! 

 

Ora Paltiel, MDCM, MSc, FRCPC 

IMPH Director  
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Editor’s Note 

It seems like only yesterday we have said our goodbyes to the 2013/2014 batch, and here 

we are, a month from the 2014/2015 graduation ceremony. This is the perfect time for the 

third special edition of the IMPH Alumni Newsletter, all about the past: some pictures and 

documents from the Archive. 

A few months ago Edna found two boxes filled with pictures. When she was showing me 

this "treasure", I thought these materials, alongside the material I "inherited" from Shula-

mit, would surely be exciting for our Alumni. I think it really is.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Yehuda, Maureen, Pam and Edna for taking 

the time to help me with the Archive materials, information and technology-wise. 

We have some other exciting news featured in this newsletter. I hope you enjoy it! 

Best, 

Reut. 

IMPH Alumni Academic Coordinator’s Note 

Dear Alumni, 

As we come up to this year’s graduation in a few weeks, we also welcome this year’s class 

as our newest alumni! Our 40 year anniversary is marked by the experiences and successes 

of the over 750 alumni who call the Braun School ‘home’ and the broader community, 

‘family’. Congratulations to all!! 

Just a reminder to our alumni in West Africa that the IMPH West Africa Regional Alumni 

Conference will be held this coming February 2016 in Nigeria. If you have not heard from 

me, please do be in touch so that your name and email are added to the list of invitees. 

We are also beginning to plan for the 3rd Pears IMPH Alumni Conference to be held in Jeru-

salem in February 2017. More on both conferences in the next few months. 

Have a wonderful summer if you are on break or vacation. Keep us up-to-date with your 

work and lives, please! 

Regards, 

Maureen 
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Hebrew-University-Hadassah  
Braun School of Public Health and Community Medicine  

Awarded APHEA Accreditation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are very pleased to announce that the Board of Directors of the Agency for Public Health 

Education Accreditation (APHEA) has acted to award full accreditation to the Hebrew-University

-Hadassah Braun School of Public Health and Community Medicine as of July, 2013.  The accred-

itation is for a six year term extending to July 31, 2021.   

Alongside this institutional accreditation, our two MPH programs – in English for international 

students (with over 800 graduates from 90 countries worldwide) and in Hebrew for Israeli stu-

dents (with some 1200 local graduates) - received APHEA Curriculum Validation.   

Accreditation is a rigorous and comprehensive peer-review process to assess and verify the 

quality of public health schools and programs and to ensure their continuous improvement. Our 

School conducted a self-evaluation and submitted a lengthy report detailing how we meet each 

of the formal criteria including curricula, student learning outcomes, resources, student-faculty 

interaction and more. An on-site visit by peer-reviewers was conducted in April, 2015 to vali-

date the findings of the self-study. 

At the Braun School we strive to cultivate and sustain an integrated multidisciplinary environ-

ment that facilitates excellence in teaching, research, and creative academic activity. We offer 

curricula that promote interdisciplinary approaches to public health and prepare the next gen-

eration of researchers, practitioners and teachers to identify, quantify and effectively address 

the complex public health challenges at the community level – be it a village, country, or the 

global community.  

Achievement of accreditation is testimony to the superb work being conducted by our teachers 

and researchers. As an APHEA-accredited school, our students and potential students can be 

assured that the Braun School meets the highest standards of public health education and train-

ing. Graduating from an accredited-school better positions our alumni to compete successfully 

for the best career opportunities. 

APHEA accreditation encourages continuing self-assessment and we will carefully consider the 

suggestions of the reviewers toward further improvement of our academic programs and the 

continued growth of our School. 
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A Visit to the School 

On July 14th we had the privilege of welcoming Dr. Dance Gudeva Nikovska 

(Macedonia, 2003/2004, dgnikovska@gmail.com) for a short visit. Dance visited    

Israel for research proposes. 

 

IMPH Alumni Communications Platform 

We are very excited to announce that in a few weeks the Braun School will launch 

a private forum within the Hebrew University Alumni Platform, "HUJIConnect". 

This platform will allow Alumni to connect with other Alumni and the IMPH Team. 

Although HUJIConnect is open to all Hebrew University Alumni, the IMPH will have 

a closed group forum that only IMPH Alumni will be able to enter. This will allow us 

to publish job and research opportunities, updates and any kind of information in a 

password-protected environment.  This closed group is currently under                

construction. 

You are most welcome to sign up to the general HUJIConnect at https://

hujiconnect.com/, and we will inform you as soon as the closed group would be 

available.  

https://hujiconnect.com/
https://hujiconnect.com/
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International MPH 40th Anniversary 

Special Archive Project 

IMPH Class of 1996/1997  
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Former School Secretary, Ms. Sara Albeg 

IMPH Class of 1986/1987  
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Summery of a meeting held between IMPH Students and The Braun School Staff     

regarding future relationships between the graduates and the school. 
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“Strings of Love”  -  

Yearbook of the IMPH Class of 

2005/2006 
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Graduation 2002/2003 
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Graduation 1994/1995 
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Graduation 2004/2005 
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Graduation 2001/2002 
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Graduation 1999/2000 

Pictures of the  

Class of 1999/2000. 
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Students’ “Newsletter”, Class of 

1990/1991.   

Edited by Maria Teresa Angeles 

Coleman (Martz)  

(Philippines, 1990/1991,                               

martzcoleman@bellsouth.net) 
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Yearbook of the IMPH Class of 2009/2010 
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Conference Held in 

Shoresh, Israel. 

March 2002. 
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